Faculty Senate Committee on Technology
Minutes
3/1/2016

- CIO search committee update, response from President Schulz

Position announcement has been published.
President Schulz acknowledged FSCOT's letter regarding CIO.

- Report: Information and Communication Technology Accessibility Strategic Plan

Lisa Crawford-Craft presented. Report attached.
Committee discussed next steps. Report will be discussed with Faculty Senate Leadership.

- Update on KSOL from Rob and Scott (tentative, have not received confirmation of attendance)
From Scott:

This semester's use of KSOL Canvas has been positive and transition issues like learning curve
and help moving files has waned quite a bit already but we are expecting another round as
people prepare later this year for their Fall courses.

Scantron continues to be refined based on feedback from faculty actively using it this term. We
have a few more features to add to make the experience easier and less steps but the current
version does all the things Scantron needs to do like item analysis and student response
management. https://online.ksu.edu/tools/scantron is the most current info

- iTAC - Eric Dover's last day is March 2

- Budget woes



